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Merrill, Hannah

From: pearl hewett [phew@wavecable.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 10:53 AM
To: Merrill, Hannah
Cc: Gray, Steve
Subject: ESA Adolfson's focus study groups

I read the focus study groups report prepared by ESA Adolfson. 
  
It was not representative of the meeting I attended on Jan. 26, 2011.  
There was no mention of Lake Sutherland and the outpour of concern by the private property owners. 
State boats taking pictures of their docks and homes etc. The fear of what the update of the SMP 
would mean to their private property by making all of them non-conforming. 
  
I feel that the report was biased, it did not address the issues proportionately, that in their reporting 
they did misrepresent and not report private property owner's spoken grievances.  
  
In ESA Adolfoson's compliance attempt, they placed far more emphasis on the state take over of 
private property beach's and the impute from agencies and business's  then the concerns of the 
60% of private property owners in Clallam County. 
  
I find it very disappointing  that our Clallam County Commissioners have allowed a totally self 
serving group of conservationists to publish biased findings and facts as the result of these 
public focus groups. 
  
Pearl Rains Hewett 
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